
 

 

Being a volunteer means more than you know 

 
The Here For Good Foundation (HFGF) is a not for profit organization based in South Australia and for 

the benefit of South Australians looking to break the cycle of poverty and disadvantage. The 

Foundation believes that all individuals deserve equal assistance to seek employment, financial 

security and gain a sense of personal success. And most importantly, everyone can expect to feel safe 

and supported. 

 

The Foundation is run by a group of professionals in a 

volunteering capacity. The Foundation relies heavily on the 

members of the community to provide skills and expertise 

across broad range to help deliver a number of social projects.  

 

And you can be a part of this! 

 

It doesn’t matter if you are a student or an experienced 

professional or someone looking after young family at home and willing to assist, we encourage you 

to contribute your skills, be involved and give something back to the community in what we call 

‘commitment to do good’. 

 

Skills are sought in 
Digital Marketing/Graphic Design/Copy 

writing/Accounting/Public relations

 to name a few.   

Although nature of the work will be voluntary, the 

Foundation would like to plan based on a level of 

commitment from the participants as this will help with 

getting the work done.  

 

In return, eligible participants will be provided with 

Certificate of Appreciation, Recommendation via LinkedIn, referrals. Great for resumes, 

supplementing education and highlighting to employers what a great person you are. 

 

The Foundation understands that everyone’s time is important and participants can either contribute 

remotely (after induction) or from the HFGF CBD office on Fridays. The Foundation is passionate 

about helping the community and looks forward to seeking your participation towards this great 

cause.  

 

More information is available at Here For Good Foundation Website or email crew@hfgf.org.au for a 

brief chat.  

http://hfgf.org.au/
mailto:crew@hfgf.org.au

